Computer Acceptable Use Policy
One per student

Prince of Peace School
2022 /2023

Please read the following document carefully. Parents should discuss the contents with their child to ensure
understanding.

Prince of Peace School supports the use of computer and Internet technology to facilitate learning and teaching.
The use of computers at school shall be consistent with established curriculum goals and guidelines as set forth in

the school handbook.
1. While on the Internet, student access will be monitored using a filtering system. This system allows
inappropriate sites to be filtered from student access. While known sites can be filtered, new sites may not be.

If such a site in inadvertently accessed, it is the responsibility of the student to report the site to the supervising
teacher and leave the site immediately.

2. Students are not permitted to access their family’s Internet service provider to use personal accounts at school.

3. Students are to use the Internet in accordance with directives of the teacher in support of the lesson objective at
hand. Students are not to “surf the net” at school.

4. Students are expected to practice Christian courtesy in using publishing software at school. Obscene, rude,
threatening language or graphics are not permitted.

5. No student may use school computers for copying materials in violation of copyright laws.

6. No student may load unauthorized games, music, software, or files onto school computers; nor may a student
download school files for transfer to another site without a teacher’s permission.

7. Deliberate attempts to adjust or damage network, computer, or software settings are not permitted.

8. Students may neither access nor alter another person’s data without their permission. Students are not to share
passwords with other students, but are required to submit their password to their teacher.

9. Students are expected to use equipment and supplies with reasonable care. Students who damage or misuse
equipment will be held financially responsible.

10. All students should leave the computer space in good order.

Any student who violates the terms of this policy will lose school computer privileges at the discretion of the
administration. No student will be permitted to use school computers until this document has been signed and

is on file at school.

We have read and understand the terms and conditions of this acceptable use policy for computers at Prince of
Peace School. I understand that the school has taken precautions to eliminate objectionable material and Iwill
alert the school of any problem of which I become aware so that it can be corrected. We ask that (Name of student)
be given full computer privileges during the 2016/2017 school year.

Parent/Guardian Signature Date

Student Signature Date




